
February 22, 2001

TO ALL HOLDERS OF
SOUTHWEST GAS CORPORATION'S
NEVADA GAS TARIFF NO. 6

Subject:  Revision No. 038

By letter dated February 8, 2001, Southwest provided Revision No. 037 to
holders of its Nevada Gas Tariff.   The tariff sheets related to Revision No. 037
contained a map and legal description reflecting the Commission’s authorization
in Docket No. 00-10017 for Southwest to expand its service area in the general
vicinity of Elko, Nevada.

Attached is a corrected First Revised P.U.C.N. Sheet No. 252 which replaces its
counterpart previously provided in Revision No. 037.  
          
                             
  
Jessie M. de los Santos
Supervisor, Regulatory Administration
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